
After School Hours 
 
Parents are encouraged to have their children go directly home after 
school hours unless they are participating in a school-sponsored 
activity. When the latter in the case, parents should have been 
informed in advance. Parents are also urged to speak with their 
children about bicycle and traffic safety and stranger danger. 


